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UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF INTERIOR 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.  

 

CONFIDENTIAL 

 

Vice Admiral A. C. Richmond 
Commandant, U. S. Coast Guard 
Headquarters 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Admiral Richmond, 

Enclosed is the notarized original copy of an agreement, as referred to in 
your letter of February 1, 1960 (ser: 01300AN), between our prospective 
agencies, covering your construction and operation of a LORAN-C station 
at St. Paulin the Pribilof Islands.  An executed copy is being retained in our 
files here; and fax copies have been provided Regional Headquarters at 
Seattle and the Island Manager at St. Paul. 

Your interest in promoting bureaucratic working relations on St. Paul Island 
has been much appreciated. 

 

       Sincerely yours, 

 

       Donald L. Mackernass 
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